
 

 

 
Borough of Netcong 

Part Time Employment 
 

The Borough of Netcong is looking for a part time summer employee to work 24 hours per week for  
The Department of Public Works  

Applicant must be at least 18 years of age, have a valid driver license, be experienced with driving a 
trailer and have a basic knowledge of landscaping equipment. Please contact Michael Canfield, DPW 

Superintendent at 973-347-6664 for information. Please contact Cynthia Eckert at 973-347-0252 x105 
for an application. 


